
8 April 2022

Dear Clare

I am racing to get this sent before midnight to meet the Submissions Close date named in your 21 March letter 
regarding Mod2022/0090 – DA2020/0661.

My submission is this: You MUST re-issue this notice with the correct location, which is not, and has never 
been, Huston Parade, North Curl Curl. The correct location is Abbott Road Grounds—John Fisher Park Field No 
5, North Curl Curl. 

I suspect, as do some of the few who have made online submissions for Mod2022/0090, that most recipients of 
your 21 March letter put it in the bin, wondering why they received it, as they live nowhere near Huston Parade. 
Even those nearly 400 respondents who vehemently objected to the Optus Tower in 2020 would not recognise 
that your letter relates to the John Fisher Park DA. 

I suspect that you are new to Council, or at least new in your position as Planner. I left a message with Council 
today requesting that you telephone me after you return to work. I look forward to your call so that I can make 
you aware of my unsuccessful attempts in 2020 to get address and location properly distinguished on Council’s 
website. Had my attempts not been ignored, you would not need to re-issue your notice. Worse still, until this 
distinction is made, every future DA in open land areas will potentially create the confusion in the community 
that DA2020/0661 did. I hope you will be able to effect the necessary changes to the website. 

Yours sincerely
Beatrice Player
18 Spring Road
North Curl Curl

Sent: 11/04/2022 6:53:00 AM
Subject: Attention: Clare Costanzo Re Mod2022/0090


